From: Redacted

Sent: 09 October 2014 22:48

To: Redacted

Cc: Redacted

Subject: RE: Duration of public consultation on the options for the operation of a

Compliance Fee

Thanks Redacted

We will consider your points ahead of publishing the consultation.

Redacted

Redacted

From: Redacted
Sent: 09 October 2014 22:32
To: Redacted

Cc: . Redacted
Subject: Duration of public consultation on the options for the operation of a Compliance Fee

Dear Redacted

| understand that it has been publically stated that there were several submissions for the operation of a
Compliance Fee received by BIS.

Previously BIS have stated that the public consultation to consider these would be a minimum of 4 weeks.

Given the potential complexity of the submissions and impaortance of the fee mechanism to the operation of the UK
WEEE system, the JTA asks that the consultation period provides sufficient time for preparing a detailed analysis and
corresponding submission in respect of these alternative prospective schemes. To perform this analytical response

the JTA suggests that the consultation period be a minimum of 6 weeks, although we would not object to this being

extended further if BIS considers this appropriate.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Redacted
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